
It has been a busy week, as always, at Park Grove. The children have worked very hard at following the new lunchtime
rules and have made great progress with earning back their previous rewards such as music to dance to in the
playground. We are really hoping that they keep up the good work and continue to show us how grown up and
sensible they can be.

It was wonderful to see so many of you at our Reception/Y1 reading meeting this week. The children are excited to
take home our new reading scheme books to share with you. We have seen great results in class with these books and
the extra practice at home will make all the difference. If you couldn't make the meeting, please read the slides that
have been sent home. 

We put all of our highlights from school life on our Twitter feed and we now have over 1000 followers. We are very
keen to increase our number to 2000 in order to put Park Grove on the map. Please give us a follow at
@ParkGroveSchool and encourage your friends and family to do the same. The children are so proud of their work
and achievements and we love to show them off!

A T T E N D A N C E  T H I S
W E E K

Monday 23rd January - Indigo class swimming sessions begin
Friday 10th February - School finishes for half term holiday
Monday 20th February - School reopens for spring term 2
Thursday 9th March - PTA meeting
Friday 17th March - Training day
Friday 24th March - PTA Speed Quiz (more details to follow)
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Chinese New Year and World Religion Day



In school, we acknowledge the celebrations and religious festivals from different cultures
around the world. This week, the children have had an assembly about World Religion Day
(15th January) where we celebrated the rich diversity both within our own school and
beyond. On Sunday many people across the world will also be celebrating Chinese New
Year - year of the Rabbit. In our diverse society, school plays a crucial part in helping our
children develop understanding and acceptance of different beliefs and points of view.


